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The creation of safe wildlife passages is terribly important to protect wildlife and their 

habitat; wildlife movements; and protect motorists from dangerous collisions with 

wildlife. The highway from Sisters to Santium pass is well known for high collision 

rates with wildlife. Please pass this measure!! 


